RIVERVIEW CEMETERY COMMISSION JUN 29 PM I2: 58

MINUTES—MAY 18, 2017

TOWN CLERK RECEIVED/POSTED

Commissioners Present: Debra Stewart, Rock Dower, Mike Kastrinelis

Others Present: Superintendent Frank Bryan, Ryan Cotton

Meeting was opened at 4:30 p. m.

Frank Bryan reported that Patrick Jensen worked one day and sent a letter that he felt that he could not do the work required and resigned.

The Commissioners spoke at length with Ryan Cotton about the work required and what would be expected of him. He was told that he would be reporting to Frank and would be working at whatever job Frank needed him to do. Ryan told the Commission that he understood that he needed to do better than the last time he worked at the cemetery. He promised that he would work hard to gain the Commissioners confidence.

Deb Stewart reported that she had received a phone regarding the Kennedy/Simmons lot. It needs some touching up. Frank to handle it.

Deb also reported the Selectmen want monthly reports from all Town agencies. Deb will provide a spread sheet for them.

The meeting for June 6 will be with the Billis Engineers, Lawyers and Property Owners (Billis Family) Chairwoman Stewart will try to get the Meeting Room at the Town Hall. This meeting was voted unanimously.

The Commissioners commended Superintendent Bryan for the work he put in to make the Cemetery looking good for Memorial Day.

Motion to Adjourn at 5:02 p. m. was vote unanimously.

Respectfully Submitted,

Rock Dower, Clerk